PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING COMMENTS

- 3.1 Sewer Private Drain Connection Policy Review Results: Proposed Drainage Bylaw (WM-4) and Wastewater and Stormwater By-law (WM-28) Amendments
 - M. Wallace, London Development Institute Thank you Mr. Chair, Councillors, members of committee. My name is Mike Wallace, I'm the Executive Director of the London Development Institute and I'm here very briefly to thank engineering staff and everyone involved in the discussion on this committee. They were very proactive, your staff was very proactive in communicating with the industry on these particular items, particularly the PDC clean out issue, and we're happy to see it here tonight and fully support the recommendation in front of you. Thank you very much.